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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, I would like to
congratulate the people of Monaco as you celebrate La Féte du Prince.

Monaco has been a trusted partner of the United States since 1866, and our
government values the warm relations and enduring friendship between our two
countries. By maintaining this partnership, we can continue to advance our
joint interests in maintaining peace and expanding prosperity on both sides
of the Atlantic.
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